FINANCE AND POLICY COMMITTEE

The report of the meeting of the Finance and Policy Committee held on 11 July 2002 is pitached
Board members should note recommended changes to its current funding policy — in
particular, item 2 of the minutes.

Recommendation: That the report of the meeting of the Finance and Policy Committee of
11 July 2002 be received and the recommendations contained therein
adopted.



